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Fiscal Analysis 
ELIMINATION OF MINIMUM AGE REQUIREMENTS 
FOR HUNTING LICENSES 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4225 As Introduced, Rep. Susan L. Tabor 

 
House Committee Conservation and Outdoor Recreation                          
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

This bill would eliminate the minimum age requirement for firearm hunting 
licenses and other hunting licenses.  The current age requirements are 14 and 
12 years old, respectively.  Existing license discounts for minor children 
would not be changed. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
This bill might have an indeterminate fiscal impact on the Game and Fish 
Protection Fund, depending on the number of new hunters licensed as minor 
children. 
 

Analyst(s)  

Kirk Lindquist  
  

COMMITTEE ANALYSIS - 10/6/03 
 


